PUBLIC NOTICE

Office of Municipal Clerk — Temporary Closure

Due to administrative training, the City of Camden’s Office of Municipal
Clerk will be closing to in-person services 12:00pm-1:30pm on the
following dates:

Tuesday, July 23", 2024
Wednesday, July 24, 2024
Wednesday, July 31%, 2024
Thursday, August 1%, 2024
Tuesday, August 6%, 2024
Wednesday, August 7th, 2024
Tuesday, August 13th, 2024
Wednesday August 14th, 2024

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
If you have additional questions, please contact:

Department of Municipal Clerk
520 Market Street

City Hall, Room 105

Camden, NJ 08101

Phone: 856-757-7223

Email: clerk@ci.camden.nj.us
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